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As an Oregon citizen and small business owner, I want to comment on repealing 

mail-in voting. 

 

Oregon’s vote by mail system is both convenient and allows voting to take place with 

minimal impact on day-to-day business operations.  

 

I feel very strongly that allowing my staff an opportunity to vote is critical. Now, they 

can do so without disrupting my small business (just 4 employees.) If they have to 

vote in-person, all on one day, would require a scheduling mess to allow each a 

chance to vote.  

 

Please do not repeal mail-in voting.  


